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Elizabeth School District
Douglas Bissonette

PO Box 610, 633 Dale Court
Elizabeth, CO 80107

Dear Douglas Bissonette,

Thank you for submitting your application for the Safe Schools Reopening Grant. This was a highly competitive
process as we had approximately $15,000,000 available for awards, and we received over $21,000,000 in
requests. Congratulations! Your application has been approved in the amount of $50,496.

Our records show that your application’s Approval and Transmittal form has yet to be submitted. Once this
form is submitted to ssrg@cde.state.co.us, you will receive your award documentation. Note: all funds must
be expended by December 30, 2020. If capital expenditures were included in your application, please note that
those improvements/installations must be installed and operational by 12/30/2020 to be allowable.

Reporting will also be required for this award, just as the other CRF awards (4012 and 5012). We will email the
report to the awardees and it is required to be returned before January 4, 2021. We have no leeway on this
report. In addition, any amounts not expended by 12/30 will be required to be returned to CDE.

We thank you and your team again for submitting your application and for the hard work you do on behalf of
the students you serve. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. | would be happy to provide
additional guidance.

Sincerely,
= f\‘w‘\
Delilah Collins

Assistant Director, ESEA Office
303.866.6850 | Collins D@cde.state.co.us

201 East Colfax Avenue, Denver, CO 80203
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